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City of Beloit Special Registration Deputy Training – August and September 2014

July 28, 2014 – Beloit, WI: The City Clerk of the City of Beloit will provide several Special
Registration Deputy training sessions in August and September of 2014. All training will take
place at Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street, Beloit, Wisconsin 53511.

 Monday, August 25, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. in the second floor conference room.

 Tuesday, August 26, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. in the second floor conference room.

 Wednesday, September 3, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. in the second floor conference room.

 Thursday, September 4, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. in the second floor conference room.

 Wednesday, September 10, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in the Forum.

Anyone who wishes to assist in voter registration for those living in the City of Beloit must
attend one of these training sessions and be appointed as a Special Registration Deputy. This
appointment is valid from the date of appointment through December 31, 2014. Special
Registration Deputies may register voters during the open registration periods, which end 20
days prior to each election. Please note that proof of residence is now required for all voter
registrations (2013 WI Act 182).

In order to be eligible to be a Special Registration Deputy, you must be a U.S. Citizen, age 18 or
older, have lived in Wisconsin for at least 28 days, and have not been disqualified to vote in
Wisconsin. For more information or to reserve your seat for this training session, please contact
the Beloit City Clerk’s office by phone at (608) 364-6680 or by email at lemirer@beloitwi.gov.
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